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November 18, 2018 
 
 
Professor Laxmidhar Rout 
PG Department of Chemistry 
Berhampur University 
Ganjam, Odisha-760007, India 
 
 
Dear Professor Rout, 
 

 I am writing to congratulate you on your recent publication “Synthesis of Acyl Derivatives of 
Cotarnine” and to thank you for your support of Organic Syntheses.  Attached to this email please find an 
“OrgSyn Certificate” congratulating you for the successful checking of your chemistry in the laboratory of 
a member of our distinguished Board of Editors.  Please share this certificate with your coworkers and feel 
free to incorporate it in any lectures you present on your chemistry. 
 
 I am sure that I do not need to remind you that publishing articles in Organic Syntheses lowers the 
activation barrier for people to use your chemistry.  Papers published in Organic Syntheses are abstracted 
in SciFinder and other databases and you can find the DOI for your article in the footer of the PDF version 
of the article and in the graphical TOC for the volume. 
 

My colleagues and I on the Board of Editors hope to see further submissions from your laboratory 
in the future! 
 
 With best wishes 
 
 
        Sincerely yours, 

        

        
 

        Rick L. Danheiser 


